
 

 

 

 

 

32315 South Fraser Way, Abbotsford BC   V2T 1W7     

Information Bulletin 

 

City Wide Burn Ban in Effect June 1 
 
ABBOTSFORD, BC: May 30, 2018– A City wide burning ban is currently in effect until 
September 30, 2018.   
 
Burning permit applications are no longer being accepted for this season. Residents are 
reminded that burning during the burn ban is a ticketed offence and warnings will not be 
issued to those found burning in the City of Abbotsford.   
 
The City of Abbotsford reminds all residents to respect the burn ban in place as we are 
entering the warm dry summer months where chances of wildfires increases. 
 
Open air burning is NOT permitted in URBAN areas at any time of the year.  Urban 
residents are reminded that open-air burning is not permitted in urban areas at any time 
of the year. This includes the use of outdoor fireplaces and portable wood-burning 
appliances. Residents who wish to enjoy campfires in urban areas should use propane-
fuelled devices and operate them safely according to manufacturer’s instructions. 
 
Further information about outdoor burning can be found on the Fire Rescue Service 
website at www.abbotsford.ca/fire. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service non-
emergency line at 604-853-3566. Property owners found burning in contravention of the 
Burning Bylaw and the Burning Regulations will be subject to fines and possibly cost 
recovery charges. 
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For more information contact: 
 
Ron Hull 
Assistant Fire Chief 
Tel: 604-853-3566  
E: rhull@abbotsford.ca  
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